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HawkBlast for April 30, 2017 - Information for Seniors

News & Updates for Seniors
Dear Senior Parents:

This update is focused specifically on the needs of the senior class. We continue updating the Senior Class Website with more
information throughout the next few weeks.  Please feel free to be in contact if there is anything we can do to make the last few
weeks of high school great.

Senior Breakfast – Monday, May 22
With partnership and sponsoring by IHOP in Holly Springs, we are pleased to announce that we will host a Senior Breakfast on
Monday, May 22.  We hope that this is a fun event for the seniors to just relax, eat, and enjoy the company of each other.  We
very much need parent support to make this event happen.  Please consider signing up to contribute an item for this event
using this link.  If you are able to volunteer at this event, please email Mr. Pittman directly at bpittman@wcpss.net.  Thanks for
your support of the seniors in these last few weeks of high school!

Interim Progress Reports – Wednesday, May 3
We will be distributing interim progress reports to all students on Wednesday, May 3.  If your senior is currently struggling in a
class that is needed for graduation, please reach out to the teacher and/or your counselor.

Attention Alumni of Holly Grove Elementary
We are coordinating with Holly Grove Elementary for students who attended there to go back in late May to walk the halls, visit
teachers, and be cheered on by the students now in the classrooms they once learned in.  If your senior attended HGES and
wants to attend, please email Mr. Pittman (bpittman@wcpss.net) by no later than Friday, May 12.

Purple Craze 5K
Join the Golden Hawks Club for the first ever Purple Craze 5K to support the Track & Field team.  The event will be on May 27 at
Sugg Farm.  Sign up at this link.
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Exams
The exam schedule is posted for seniors.  They will take teacher made exams for which they are not exempt on Thursday, June
1 and Friday, June 2.  State tests will begin for seniors on Monday, June 5 regardless of what period the student has the class.

Senior Signs
Senior signs are still available from the PTSA while they last from the HSHS main office or by contacting Elisa Benevento at
mom899@emarqmail.com.  Sings are $10 cash or check made payable to the “HSHS PTSA.”

Golden Sidewalk
If you or a family member is considering a graduation gift for your senior, please consider the option of purchasing a brick in the
HSHS Golden Sidewalk.  See more information here.

Reminders of Upcoming Dates  

May 1-12 |  AP Testing
May 12  |  Teacher Workday
May 22  |  Senior Breakfast, 8am
May 26  |  Senior Awards Day, 8am (seniors arrive by 7am)
June 5  |  Graduation Rehearsal at RCC, 6-8pm - REQUIRED TO PARTICIPATE IN
GRADUATION
June 11  |  Graduation, 4pm
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